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APRIL 

Monday 23
rd

 St George’s Day Themed Meal 

by Dolce 

MAY 

Tuesday 1
st

 May at 4pm London residential meeting at 

Hindley Green CP School 

Wednesday 2
nd

 May at 

8.15am 

Repeat session – London 

residential meeting at St. 

John’s, Hindley Green  

Thursday 10
th

 at 2pm New Parents’  Meeting for new 

Reception Class 2018 

Monday 14
th

 SATS week – please avoid 

holidays during this time 

Thursday 17
th

 Spring into Summer BBQ 

themed meal by Dolce  

Thursday 17
th

 at 1.30pm Reception Wedding at St 

John’s Church 

Friday 18
th

 Red, white and blue day for 

whole school 

Friday 18
th

 Royal Wedding Summer picnic 

lunch by Dolce 

Tuesday 22
nd

  Greater Manchester Fire 

Service – Year 6 visit 

Wednesday 23
rd

 Year 6 first aid training if not 

attending London residential 

Wednesday 23
rd

  London residential departs 

Thursday 24
th

  London residential returns  

 25
th

 May  Uniform Orders to be returned 
by this date for guaranteed 
delivery before the end of term 

Half Term Holidays – Monday 28
th

 May  – Friday 1
st

 June 

JUNE 

Monday 4
th

  Back to school at normal time 
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Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

Reception – Hollie 

Year 1 –  Jenson 

Year 2  - Nevena 

Year 3 –  Aaron 

Year 4  - Ben 

Year 5 – Cooper 

Year 6  - Euan 

Well done! 

Our Sports Star of the 

week  is Joshua, Year 3, 

for showing great 

determination against 

older children at football.  

Well Done! 

Our Music 

Performer of the 

week is Declan, 

Year 1, for 

enthusiasm in all 

singing. 

Well Done! 

 

Celebrating Success at St. John’s … 

Dear Everyone, thank 

you for a wonderful 

day.   From the 

moment I arrived I 

have felt so welcome 

and part of the school.   

Each class showed 

great respect,  energy 

and have wonderful 

characters. 

Left by Sam from One 

Day Creative 

 

 

As we approach the time of year when 

many families are starting to think 

about taking holidays.  Your child’s 

safety is paramount, especially in 

and around water. We would 

encourage you to visit the website 

below to learn more about keeping 

your child safe.  

http://rlss.org.uk/water-safety/ 

 

Admissions  

Would you like your little one to attend St. 

John’s when they are of school age?  Have you 

put their name down at the office?  If not, please 

collect a Registration of Interest Form.   If you 

have any queries or require any more 

information please do not hesitate to contact 

Mrs. Glynn. who will be happy to help you. 

 

Please check out our 

guest book page on 

our website.  We 

have received 300 

fantastic comments. 

Thank you.   

Below is just one 

example. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MUSIC LESSONS 

Please note during Year  6 

SATS week, Monday 14th to 

Friday 18th May all music 

lessons will be cancelled and 

commence again, as normal the 

week after.  Thank you for your 

continued support. 

http://www.hindleygreensaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk/
mailto:enquiries@admin.hindleygreensaintjohns.wigan.sch.uk
http://rlss.org.uk/water-safety/
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Achieving, Believing 

& Succeeding Together 

 

After School Clubs 

Athletics After School 

Club  for Year 1, Year 2 

& Year 3 commenced on 

Monday 16th April, 

3.30pm – 4.15pm.   

Football After School 

Club for Key Stage 2 

children commenced on 

Wednesday 18th April, 

3.30pm – 4.15pm.   

Please don’t forget to  

fill in and return your 

slip together with your 

£6 to secure your child’s 

place. 

Places are still 

available. 

 

 

 

Bank Holiday Monday 

 

Please don’t forget school is closed 

this Monday 7th May due to the 

Bank Holiday. 

 

School Attendance 

Well done to Year 1 with the highest 

attendance the week before the Easter 

holidays.  
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Staying 

Safe in 

the sun 

As the weather has become 

warmer please ensure your child 

brings a water bottle into school 

to keep them hydrated 

throughout the school day.  

Please also make sure your  child 

has sun protection applied before 

school and also a sun hat for 

playtimes.  

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

Toddler Group 

Every Tuesday 

9am – 10am 

In the school hall 

Next week’s activity is 

SALT DOUGH  

 

 

We have lots of exciting trips 

coming up for the children. 

Please ensure you send your 

trip consent slip back into 

school, together with your kind 

donation,  as soon as possible.  

Thank you for your  

continued support. 

 

School Bank 

If your child would like to join or 

pay money in, please call into the  

school office from 8:30am on 

Wednesdays.  Thank you. 

Places  are 

still available 

… 
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